



150909 2AM-MEL---- Extension Request to Deadline for Notice of Application - Type "A" Application

Larry Connell <larry.connell@agnicoeagle.com>

Thu, Sep 10, 2015 at 5:48 AM

To: Robin Ikkutisluk <robin.ikkutisluk@nwb-oen.ca>

Cc: "Ian Parsons (ian.parsons@ainc-inac.gc.ca)" <ian.parsons@ainc-inac.gc.ca>, Stephane Robert <stephane.robert@agnicoeagle.com>, "Karen Costello (Karen.Costello@aandc-aadnc.gc.ca)" <Karen.Costello@aandc-aadnc.gc.ca>, "Matthew Spence (Matthew.Spence@cannor.gc.ca)" <Matthew.Spence@cannor.gc.ca>, Tineka Simmons <Tineka.Simmons@cannor.gc.ca>

Robin:

Further to my last email – I just got off the phone with Karen Costello at AANDC and she clarified for me that AANDC is not asking to change the dates for the Technical Meetings away from the week of October 12th. They too have booked their arrangements for that week. Consequently we are open to working with the NWB and other parties to a modified schedule of submission dates leading to the technical meeting.

Larry Connell
Corporate Director Regulatory Affairs

larry.connell@agnicoeagle.com

T: 416.847.8659

M: 416.669.8901

Agnico Eagle Mines Limited
145 King St. East, Suite 400
Toronto, ON, Canada
M5C 2Y7

agnicoeagle.com



AGNICO EAGLE



From: Larry Connell

Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2015 7:21 AM

To: 'Robin Ikkutisluk'

Cc: Ian Parsons (ian.parsons@ainc-inac.gc.ca); Stephane Robert; Karen Costello (Karen.Costello@aandc-aadnc.gc.ca); Matthew Spence (Matthew.Spence@cannor.gc.ca); Tineka Simmons

Subject: RE: 150909 2AM-MEL----- Extension Request to Deadline for Notice of Application - Type "A" Application

Robin:

This request for an extension caught us off guard. Normally it would not present any problems however a one week delay in the dates for the Technical Meeting (week of October 12th) would be problematic for us and our team. We had already made hotel arrangements in Rankin Inlet and booked our technical consultants many of whom have shifted their schedules to accommodate these dates and in one case one of our key players had to rebook all of their booked vacation flights, hotels etc. to accommodate these dates. This individual moved their plans back by one week at great inconvenience to accommodate us and so it would be very unfair for us to go back to them and ask them to again move their scheduled vacation. It would be very tough to re-book all of our consultants time for the October 12th Technical Meeting as their schedules become blocked with other commitments as we move closer to the date.

Consequently we are open to explore ways to accommodate this request but we are uncomfortable with any shift in the date of the Technical Meeting by one week.

Thanks

Larry Connell
Corporate Director Regulatory Affairs

larry.connell@agnicoeagle.com

T: 416.847.8659

M: 416.669.8901

Agnico Eagle Mines Limited
145 King St. East, Suite 400
Toronto, ON, Canada
M5C 2Y7

agnicoeagle.com



AGNICO EAGLE



From: Robin Ikkutisluk [<mailto:robin.ikkutisluk@nwb-oen.ca>]

Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2015 5:15 PM

To: Larry Connell

Subject: Fwd: 150909 2AM-MEL---- Extension Request to Deadline for Notice ofApplication - Type "A"
Application

As Stephane is away please see above email.

[Quoted text hidden]